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Romani CRISS – Roma Centre for Social Intervention and Studies 
 
Our recommendations to the current OSCE HDIM 2007 are: 

 
 

To the OSCE ODIHR:  
 

 Given the importance of this project for the parties, to consider its support for this 
work, among others, by prolonging the Memorandum of Understanding for the 
year 2008. 

 The ODIHR CPRSI to take actions for implementing more vigorously the 
Recommendations number 33-35 of the OSCE Action Plan on Roma and Sinti.  

 
 
To Romania as OSCE Participating State and to the relevant OSCE Institutions  
 

 To consider the possibility of a documentation trip in Romania of the experts of the 
relevant  OSCE Institutions, in view of assessing/validating the results of the ODIHR 
supported  program  “Strategic Initiative on Roma and Policing in Romania”, 2004-
2007.  

 If assessed as a “good practice” the Report and other results of this program to be 
disseminated through the OSCE channels. 

 To continue advising and monitoring the  respect by the Police of the the human rights 
of Roma citizens of Romania, on a non-discriminatory basis. 

 
Romani CRISS renew its pledge for contributing its NGO resources to  facilitate the 
implementation of these recommendations, if  endorsed by the OSCE institutions and 
accepted by the Romanian authorities. 

 


